
From: Luca Giuggioli   
Sent: 01 June 2025 20:33 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major 
<section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to S62A/2025/0101, 7 Belvedere Road, Westbury Park, Bristol, BS6 
7JG 
 
To whom it may concern. 
  
I am writing to object to application reference S62A/2025/01017 relating to the 
extension of Glenview Nursing Home in Belvedere Road from 40 to 52 beds. 
I have been living in this area for more than 10 years and parking has always been a 
constant problem, forcing me to park innumerable times extremely far. But it got pretty 
bad since the Residents Parking Zone got established nearby in 2016, and even worse 
since Glenview Nursing Home opened in 2018 in 8-9 Belvedere Road. During the time 
when houses at 8-9 Belvedere Road got renovated to build the Glenview Nursing Home, 
the parking situation got really out of control. 
As I live , throughout the week I regularly 
notice cars parked at the corner or on the curb because of lack of parking space. They 
disrupt not only pedestrian passage, but also rubbish collection. I have stopped 
counting the number of times that the city has not collected my rubbish because not in 
plain sight. With the addition of additional beds at the Nursing homes, with more 
visitors and subsequent less parking, these scenarios will only get worse and more 
frequent. 
Finally, let me add that If PINS is minded to approve this application, then I would 
request a hearing where I and other residents can attend in person to present our 
statements and experiences. 
  
Best regards, 

 
 

 
 




